
                         

 Brosna Parish Weekly Newsletter 
Twenty Second Sunday of the Year                     Sunday 1 September 2024 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

             
              

  

Fr Martin Spillane PP - Telephone 087 2039071 
7 Cois Clydagh, Brosna, Tralee, Co Kerry, V92FD96 

General Email: brosna@dioceseofkerry.ie / To Book a Mass: brosnamass@gmail.com 
Web: www.dioceseofkerry.ie 

 

Safeguarding Children Representative: 
Designated Liaison Person Kerry Diocese: Tel: 087 6362780 

 
Priest on Duty:  Sat 31 Aug – Friday 6 Sept Fr John Buckley  087 2409624 
 Sat 7 Sept – Friday 13 Sept Fr Gearoid Walsh 087 6759263 

 

 

Theme: Using the gifts God gave us well   
 
 

Hymns:   Entrance:  Christ be Beside me  36 
 Exeunt:  Amazing Grace   20 
 
Baptism:  We welcome and pray for God’s blessings for baby Michelle Sugrue who 
 was recently baptised into the Catholic Church.  
 

MASS INTENTIONS:  Saturday 31 August – Sunday 8 September 2024  
Sat 31 August Brosna 7pm Patrick and Hannah Lane, Lavalla 
Sun 1 Sept Knockaclarig 10am Ita, Francis, Kathleen, Vincent and Teresa 

O’Carroll Toureenfineen 
Wed 4 Sept Brosna 7pm  
Fri 6 Sept Brosna 7pm  
Sat 7 Sept Brosna 7pm Jerry O’Shea The Village 
Sun 8 Sept Knockaclarig 10am The Hickey Family, Ahane 

 
Church Collection:   Offertory: €592     Renovation Fund:   €831                  
 
 
 

St Moling & St Carthage Church of Our Lady of the 
Assumption 



 
 

 
Parish Announcements: 

 
To Book a Mass for Brosna or Knockaclarig: 
By Email: brosnamass@gmail.com.  
By Telephone/Text: 089 487 6560 (messages on this phone are reviewed when 
the Sacristy Office is open) 
In Person: To book a mass in person visit the Sacristy Parish Office which is 
open each Tuesday from 10am to 12 Noon and Saturday from 10am to 11am. 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Diocesan Announcements: 
 

Anam Cara Kerry, the organisation that supports Bereaved Parents, is holding its monthly 
Parent Evening for bereaved parents on Tuesday 10 September at 7:15pm in 
the Meadowlands Hotel, Tralee Co. Kerry. This event is free and open to all bereaved parents. 
Further information from info@anamcara.ie  
 
The Relics of St Bernadette will be in St Brendan’s Church, Tralee on 13 and 14 September. 
Please check out the Church Notice Board for more detail. 

Webinar: The diocese is hosting a webinar to celebrate the Season of Creation on 12 Sept at 
7.30pm. Go to www.dioceseofkerry.ie  for more information and to register. Please go to St 
Carthage FB page for more detail. 

Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine.  The annual Legion of Mary pilgrimage to Knock takes place on 
Sunday 29 September. Bus leaves Killarney at 7am for more information please contact: Pat 
Breen 086 851 0423. 

Collection: There is a Diocesan collection on 7/8 September for Diocesan Needs. 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Community Announcements: 
 

Pilates with Shelagh O’Connor in Brosna Hall recommences Thursday 12 September – 
6.30pm to 7.30pm. Classes suitable for beginners or intermediate level individuals. 
 
The Movers Club resumes in the Hall on Friday, 6 September – 1.30pm to 2.30pm. For further 
details please call Darragh on 089 4080925. 
 
North Kerry Community Choir is resuming on Monday September 2 at 1pm in St Patrick’s 
Hall, Upper William Street, Listowel. Under the direction of Award-Winning Singer/ Songwriter 
Mary Culloty O’ Sullivan. 0879222753 New Members very welcome. €40 per 5 week term. 

 
The Irish Blood Transfusion service will   hold a clinic in Rockchapel Community Centre on 
Tuesday 17 September. To make an appointment please call 1800 222111 or log onto 
www.ibts.ie.  
 


